WILTON PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

(203) 563-0152



TOWN HALL ANNEX 238 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Daphne White, Assistant Town Planner

FROM:

Frank Smeriglio, PE, Assistant Director of Public Works/Town Engineer

DATE:

September 9, 2021

CC:

Michael Wrinn, Planning and Zoning

RE:

Ropo LLC – 490 Danbury Road;

SP #478

Based on the review of the above mentioned application documents from Carmody dated June 25, 2021, the Public Works Department has no objections with the project continuing with the approval process.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us.

q:\site plan reviews\reviews after 1-30-19\danbury rd - 490 -p&z - sp#478, ropo llc.doc